Subject: Thank you!
From: GreenwichConcour@aol.com

Date: Thu, 10 Jan 2008 19:47:49 EST
To: jpw@classicsworkshop.com

Dear Jason -

You were sensational! Your presentation was exceptional, the examples of the work you
showed were incredible, especially the one-off barchetta. And your tremendous passion for
what you do was very evident. It was a testament to your presentation that, although the
program ran a little late, no one left. In fact, many members stayed afterwards to talk with
you at length.

Is was serendipitous that Stanford Smilow was at the meeting and got to see the photos of
his Moto MG as it looks today. Gus Ehrman, incidentally, who had also raced the car, was
an early MASCDCS member; as | recall he lived on Red Coat Lane in Greenwich

Jason, | hope one of your clients will be receptive to showing their car at the Greenwich
Concours. Keep in mind that we have two separate concours: the Greenwich Concours
d'Elegance on Saturday is exclusively for American cars and motorcycles, and the
Greenwich Concours International on Sunday is exclusively for imported touring, sports, and
competition cars and motorcycles. Additionally, we have vintage yachts each day; and for
2008 we expect to have three 12-meter competitors: US-42, US-46, and Australia.

Last, any time you find yourself back in Fun City on a second Tuesday of the month | hope
you will join us at Sardi's. There will always be a place for you - and Kim - at the head table.

Warmest regards -

Bruce and Genia



